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Thank you for considering adopting the Clean Car and Truck rules. 
I am enthusiastically in favor of these emission standards.  We will not make progress in
cleaning up vehicle emissions unless governments increase pressure on industries that will not
self-govern in a sustainable manner under this government. 
As an early adopter of electric vehicles, I can attest that they are well capable of replacing fuel
burning engines and becoming ever more so. 
Please adopt the clean car and truck rules outlined in R24-17. 
Thank you, 
Natalie Gillespie
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